McClenagan, Laura

From: john hardin <tincanluminary@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 3:24 PM

To: Planning Clerk; hilkenm@lacoassociates.com

Subject: Re: public comment regarding Green Growth Enterprises application for CUP on Goodman Ranch Rd.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Planning Commission, I Write to retract my complaint about Green Growth Enterprises operation on Goodman Ranch Rd. It is unfortunate that my neighborhood has become so noisy lately, but of my obnoxiously loud neighbors, Joe Shepp, and his operation are the least obnoxious. Joe also takes very good care of our road, and provides many services to the neighborhood. Considering those, I would like to withdraw my objections to his operation.

Thank you.

Sincerely, John Hardin

2100 Goodman Ranch Rd

707 572 8837

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

Sr\$vm\$Qe}\$8\$\$465\$ex\$96\$TQ\$\$slr\$levhmr\$ @xmrgerpyqmrev}D}elss2gsqB\$\sxi\$

From John Hardin 707-572-8837, 2100 Goodman Ranch Rd, G,ville 95542, (mailing address: P.O. Box 2301, Redway, CA, 95560)

To: Humboldt Co. Planning Commission

Re: Green Growth Enterprises, LLC Briceland area; Record # PLN-11275-CUP, APN 220-017-005 application for conditional use permit.

As a neighbor to this project, I object to granting this CUP until the proprietors take additional steps to mitigate the noise from their generators. I am sick and tired of hearing these generators, and now that I know where the noise is coming from, you can expect to hear complaints from me about them. I do not appreciate having my peace and quiet intruded upon. This problem needs to be addressed immediately.

Sincerely, John Hardin

707-572-8837, 2100 Goodman Ranch Rd, G,ville 95542, (mailing address: P.O. Box 2301, Redway, CA, 95560)